
 
Dear Friend of Temple Beth El Israel: 

 

Temple Beth El Israel is proud to announce that we will be holding our 3rd Annual 

Marshall Flax Memorial Golf Tournament on Sunday, May 6
th

 at Gator Trace Golf 

Club.  Dr. Flax was a resident of Port St Lucie and an avid golfer who had a great 

love of his community and our temple.  He was a member of the Legacy Golf Club 

and actively involved in several community organizations including “Sarah’s 

Kitchen.”  (See reverse side for Marshall’s biography.)  The funds raised will be 

used to give back to our community in Marshall’s name.  We are hoping that you 

would like to be a participant and join us for a fun-filled day of golf, delicious 

breakfast and lunch and on and off course games.   

 

Many friends and families of TBEI have already committed and are supporting this 

event.  We are hopeful that this third annual tournament will be a successful event 

in honor of our past-president and friend Marshall Flax.  Attached is the 

registration form as well as information regarding sponsorship opportunities for the 

tournament.  Monetary donations and/or donations of goods or services to be 

included in our raffle and silent auction are also accepted and greatly appreciated.  

If you would like more information regarding the golf tournament and/or Temple 

Beth El Israel, you may go to our website at http://www.tbei.org or visit Temple 

Beth El Israel TBEI Facebook page.  If you have any questions or need any other 

information, please feel free to contact the temple office at 772-336-2424.   

 

We truly appreciate your support and hope to see you soon at our second annual 

golf tournament on May 6
th

! 

 

Sincerely, 

TBEI Golf Committee  
 

http://www.tbei.org/

